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Kansas City Business Journal Features New Partner
Benjamin Struby in Kansas City's New Legal Industry
Updates

January 23, 2023

Kansas City Business Journal

Kansas City Business Journal recently shared an article rounding up the latest updates and news in the KC-

metro legal industry. Lathrop GPM's newest partner Benjamin Struby was featured.

Read the full article here [SUBSCRIPTION REQUIRED]: Legal briefs: Kansas City's legal industry adds

partners, names new leaders, opens new offices.


